

Evergreen Village Residents

24 June 2021

Dear Resident,

EVDS Registration Delay

The delay in you receiving your vaccination registration, is due to the fact that only Government Official's was eligible to register everyone on the EVDS system.

As at the 24 June 2021, the Department of Health has issued Evergreen Health Management with full registration/ login details, therefore making it possible for the Evergreen administration team to process your details onto the system.

You will be notified by sms to your telephone, confirming the administration thereof within the next 48 hours which would read as follows:

Dear Mr. /Mrs. (*****) you received your 01st of 2 doses of the Pfizer vaccine on (*Date*) at the DP Marais Hospital. The DP Marais Hospital was the official receiver of all the vaccinations in the Western Province.

We thank you for your patience as the administration team captures this information.

Thanking You

Kind regards,

Elize Porter

Director of Health

Evergreen Health (PTY) Ltd